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• On 24 April, ACER published their report on the GB charging proposals in their document “Agency report 

- analysis of the consultation document for Great Britain”

• https://acer.europa.eu/en/Gas/Framework%20guidelines_and_network%20codes/Pages/Harmonised

-transmission-tariff-structures.aspx (No. 28: Great Britain)

• ACER makes three recommendations:

• Ofgem should publish in its final decision complementary information showing that non-transmission 

services are charged to their beneficiaries;

• Ofgem should, jointly with the concerned NRAs, monitor the impact of the interconnectors (Moffat, 

IUK and BBL) tariff arrangements to avoid unintended negative impacts on the European gas market 

integration; 

• Ofgem should monitor the impact of the ‘dual regime’ that keeps existing capacity contracts 

unaffected by the new RPM. If detrimental effects were to be identified, Ofgem would have to 

implement remedies to ensure an appropriate level of wholesale market competition. 

• Any questions for National Grid can be sent to box.gsoconsultations@nationalgrid.com
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